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The NSW Government is funding this work as part 
of its $30 million Parramatta Congestion 
Improvement Program. 

Roads and Maritime Services is improving the 
intersections of Pitt Street and Marsden Street 
along the Great Western Highway, Parramatta. 

We need to close two sections of Marsden Street, 
either side of the Great Western Highway, for two 
night shifts from Sunday 2 June.  

More information about the two closures is on the 
next page and detour maps are available on the 
project website. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Community benefits 

• Improving access to and from the 
Parramatta CBD. 

• Addressing increased traffic on the 
surrounding road network. 

• Increasing safety for all road users 
• Reducing queue lengths and increase 

through traffic 
• Facilitating growth and development in 

Parramatta and surrounding areas.  
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Work to date 
Since our last project update we have completed: 

• all utility relocations 

• the new watermain cutover 

• construction of dedicated left turn lane onto Pitt  
Street from Great Western Highway. 

Traffic changes and lane closures 

We will close Marsden Street between Campbell 
Street and Great Western Highway and between 
Great Western Highway and Early Street for up 
to two night shifts between Sunday 2 June and 
Tuesday 4 June.  

The closures will be in place for our standard night 
shift hours. 

For more information and to see the detours in 
detail please visit rms.work/pcip. 

Traffic management and signs will be in place to 
assist motorists with the changed conditions. 

Pedestrian access will be maintained at all times, 
although temporary detours may be in place. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and 
traffic controllers’ directions. 

For the latest traffic updates, you can call  
132 701, visit livetraffic.com or download the  
Live Traffic NSW App. 

 

 

 

 

 
 
What’s happening next? 
Work will continue on Great Western Highway to 
complete: 

• new stormwater drainage installation 

• traffic signal relocation 

• pavement construction 

• asphalting and line marking 

• finishing work 

How will the work affect you? 
 
Our work may be noisy at times but we will do 
everything we can to minimise its impact, including 
completing the noisier tasks by midnight. 

 

 

 

Our work schedule  
Between May and June we will be working up 
to six days and five nights a week.  

Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 
5am from Sunday to Friday.  

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 
6pm from Monday to Friday and between 8am 
and 1pm on Saturdays. 

We will not be working public holidays.  

 

Contact 
If you have any questions, please contact our 
delivery partner, DM Roads,  
on 1800 332 660 or 
nsw_projects@dmroads.com.au. 

For more information on this project, visit 
rms.work/pcip. 

Thank you for patience during this important 
work.  
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